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MEMO 

 

 

Date:  January 9, 2020 

 

To:   Mark Silverstein, Superintendent 

  

From:  Danielle Sochor, Interim Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

 

Re:   Action Memo 

 January 22, 2020 Board Meeting  

 

 

The following staff members have submitted a request for a change of degree and/or salary 

status. After reviewing their records, it is recommended that the change of degree and/or salary 

status be effective February 1, 2020. 

 

  Scott Rogers   MA+15 to MA+30 

  Lisa Montana   MA+15 to MA+30   

  Andrew Kerns-Pancoast BA to BA+15 

  Carol Ceglia   MA+30 to MA+60 

  David Brown   BA+15 to MA 

  Heather Rittman  BA+15 to BA+30 

  Rebecca Metelow  BA+15 to BA+30 

  Sarah Rondeau  BA+15 to MA* 

  Christina Gennaoui  BA to BA+15 

  Alaeida Decolli  MA to MA+15* 

 

*Pending receipt of transcript 
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